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September 13th 2021 
 

VACCINATION PASSPORTS HEALTH DIRECTIVES      
 
As I am sure everyone is aware we will be required to ensure that all people, members and 
guests are vaccinated per the new Covid-19 health directives as follows for entry into the 
Branch: 
 

-  Proof of vaccination card and ID can be used up to September 27th. Vaccination    
   Passport and ID can also be used. 
 
- From September 27th a B.C. Vaccine passport plus ID will be required for all with  
   minimum first dose of vaccine. 
 
- From October 24th a B.C Vaccine passport and ID will be required showing receipt of  
  second dose of vaccine. 
 
All members who enter the branch for the first time prior to September 27th and show 
passports and ID indicating completion of 2 vaccine doses will be recorded and will not 
have to show on subsequent visits. All members who enter the branch prior to 
September 27th and only have first dose will be recorded as such and will have to show 
proof of second dose from October 24th forward. 
 
All guests will have to show passport proof of vaccination on each entry with a member. 
 
I know that we all understand that the health orders as directives are the law and legally 
binding on all business and organizations such as ours. The staff thus, will be just 
following and adhering to those legal requirements, so if there are any questions they 
need to be addressed to the B.C. Government Health Department not to the staff. 
 
More importantly, it is for the Members, a procedure that ensures that all who enter 
are not going to be exposed to any unvaccinated persons and can continue to feel safe 
at the branch. 
 
There are currently no exceptions to these Health Orders. 
 
Thanks to all for continued great adherence to all current Covid health rules. 
 
Jim Dadd 
President 


